
 

 
 

 

 

   MARCH 2024 
 

CALENDAR 
NO SCHOOL  
Spring Break is March 11th -15th. There will be no school of K-12 grade and Half Day Pre-K students. 

• Full Day Pre-K classes will continue like usual.  

• Extended Care will be offered from 7:00am-5:45pm for K- 8th grade students at the drop-in rate.   
Those interested in care for their child(ren), must email Emma Dieterle (edieterle@tcs4u.org) to sign-up to participate in 
this service. 

 
EASTER BREAK 

• Friday, March 29th - There will be noon dismissal for 
K-12th grade. School is still in session for Full-Day 
and Half-Day Pre-K. Extended Care will be offered 
for K- 8th grade students. To sign up for Extended 
Care, contact Emma Dieterle if you are interested in 
your child participating.  

• Monday, April 1st - TCS will be CLOSED for all 
students’ Pre-K through 12th grade. 

 
SUMMER DAY CAMP 
Enrollment is now open for TCS’ Summer Day Camp. The 
summer program is designed for children ages 3 to 7 (those 
who have just completed 2nd grade) to have fun while 
learning about the Bible and reviewing core subjects. The 
camp offers resource classes such as arts and crafts, music, 
PE, water days, and library time. The Summer Camp runs 
from May 29th through August 7th. For more information 
about Summer Day Camp visit the website

 



ACADEMICS 

3rd GRADE WAX MUSEUM 
The 3rd grade classes presented a Wax Museum presentation last month. 
Each of the students chose a famous/historical person; researched and 
presented their findings dressed like the character they chose. Parents and 
faculty/staff attended the event. The students did a tremendous job 
preparing and presenting.  

 
SAT SCHOOL DAY 
TCS will host the SAT on Tuesday, March 
26th during the school day.  

 
WORLDVIEW CHAPEL 
TCS held a secondary worldview chapel featuring a biblical defense of the 
sanctity of life last month. A panel from the Blue Ridge Pregnancy Center 
shared on abortion, rights, and human dignity. 

 

LUNCH ACCOUNT UPDATE 
By means of update, parents will be 
notified every time their child makes a 
purchase that will put their lunch account 
in the negative.  If a parent does not wish 
to receive the notices, then the account 
must remain in good standing.  We hope 
this will be a helpful service to parents. 
Thank you for understanding. 

 
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO MRS. SEAY 
TCS would like to congratulate Mrs. Amy Seay on winning one of Lynchburg 
Living’s 2024 Top Teacher Awards. Mrs. Seay was featured in Lynchburg 
Living’s Top Teacher article this month. We are thankful for Mrs. Seay’s 
tireless dedication to TCS and its students!  

 

 

 

 

 



UPCOMING EVENTS 
BAKE SALE 
Our final bake sale for our Allow the Children Fundraiser will be March 4th-8th during student lunch times. Thank you to 
everyone for supporting our fundraiser for the Allow the Children ministry.  

 

SPRING MUSICAL 

This year, TCS students will be performing the musical, The Lion King Jr.  
Performances will be the first weekend in May and tickets will go on sale 
next month! 

 
MIDDLE SCHOOL APOLOGETICS BOOT CAMP 
TCS is pleased to announce its second annual TCS Middle School Apologetics Boot Camp will be held on Friday, April 5th. It is 
open to all 6th through 8th grade TCS students. Participating students will plan to stay after school and be picked up by their 
parents at 10 pm. The night will feature games, food, fun, and interactive apologetics training. This year, the focus will be 
on answering the question: “Why can we trust the Bible?” 

 
5K, FUN RUN, & CARNIVAL 
Spring is right around the corner and what better time to kick off our 5K, Fun Run & Carnival?  On April 13th TCS will host 
its 6th Annual TCS 5K, Fun Run, and Carnival here at TCS for our students (PreK-12th grade), families, staff, and 
community.  We will kick off the event at 10:00 am with a 5K in the neighborhood surrounding TCS, plus a shorter Fun 
Run (approx. 1 mile around the school) for our little runners*.  Those interested in the timed walk/run around the 
neighborhood should select the 5K when registering.  The shorter route will not be timed.  The run/walk will be followed up 
by a carnival on the school grounds from 11:00 am – 1:00 pm.  The carnival will include games, food and more.  The 5K will 
be professionally timed again this year via chipped bibs with medals for the top male and female finishers.  Each 
walker/runner registered by Friday, March 29th at 10 am will receive an official 2024 TCS 5K, Fun Run T-shirt! 

Our fundraising goal for this year’s event is $70,000.  Students will be encouraged to work towards a goal of $100 per 
student in sponsorships for their run/walk.  Every penny earned during this event will go towards the expansion of the 
school. Last year, our student body exceeded our fundraising goal! Runners/Walkers will register for the event via our 
Event Page.  With $100 in sponsorships, the $15 registration fee is waived.  Teams will be created by teachers, and 
potentially secondary student groups, to encourage some friendly competition.  Students in Pre-K, Elementary and 
Secondary will all compete for individual and team/class prizes.   
 

TCS is also looking for EVENT SPONSORS. If you or someone you know is interested, please visit the Sponsor page.  The 
deadline for sponsorship to have your logo displayed on our TCS 5K, Fun Run and Carnival t-shirt is Thursday, March 21st. 
Please help us spread the word, invite your friends and family, share the social media posts and plan to be a part of this 
school wide event.  It will be fun for the entire family! 



DRESS DOWN DAYS 
PRE-K T-SHIRT DAY 
Pre-K students will have their Pre-K t-shirt day on Friday, March 8th.  

 
SPIRIT DAY - DRESS DOWN 
This month’s School Spirit Days are Friday, March 8th and Friday, March 22nd. On Spirit Day, TCS students can show their 
school spirit by dressing down and wearing jeans along with a TCS spirit t-shirt.  The spirit shirt must be visible.  

 
DRESS DOWN DAY 
TCS students have a Full Dress Down Day scheduled for Friday, March 1st and Friday, March 29th.   

 

ATHLETICS 
SPRING SPORTS 
Our spring sports season will begin 
after Spring Break.  Sports include, 
Middle School and Varsity Girls 
Soccer; Middle School and Varsity 
Boys Baseball; as well as Varsity 
Golf.   
 

 

Our Mission: To assist Christian parents in 
educating their children to think and live consistently with a biblical world-and-life view and 

discipling them in love and truth toward Christlikeness and a lifelong passion for glorifying God. 
 


